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Newsletter No. 27             17th April 2020 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
I hope you are all keeping safe and well as we enter our fourth week of school closure. Staff are all still finding things very 
strange as I am sure you are too.  
 
I usually write about all the lovely things that have happened in school but it is trickier to do this at the moment and so 
need your help. I would really like to celebrate the things that the children are doing at home and so please, if you have 
any photographs that you would like to share and that you are happy for us to put on our website, then please send 
them to our homelearning address homelearning@hawes-side.co.uk. It may be activities linked to our home learning 
topics or it could be something completely different, we just really want to know about all the exciting things that you 
and your children are getting up to. In my house, we have really enjoyed learning to play new games and it has been 
lovely to have the time to do this. Please let us know what you have been doing and we can share your ideas for others 
try out too. 
 
Take care and be safe  
  

Mrs Boothroyd 

Keeping safe – We hope that everyone in our community is keeping safe and well.  This week we welcomed a visit from 
our local police to collect pictures made by the children to decorate vehicles whilst they are on duty helping us stay safe. 
 
Well done everyone! 
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Virtual Office 

 
Homework – Alongside the work and activities we have set please see below: 
 

 
 
If you have any questions about homework please either email or ring the office on 01253 402541 between 9.00am and 
3.00pm.  
 

Lunches – We have now have the government guidance with regard to the national voucher scheme. This is only 
available where a catering provision is not available.  As we have a catering provision, we will continue to provide the 
grab and go system on a 3-day cycle to limit the need of collection.  Collections can be undertaken on a Monday from 
11.30 – 12.30 p.m. and Thursday 11.30 – 12.30 p.m. 
 

Hawes Side Academy Website – Do not forget to visit our website to see all of our latest news. Just click on www.hawes-
side.co.uk/news and useful information.  

 

 

http://www.hawes-side.co.uk/news
http://www.hawes-side.co.uk/news
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